
 

2025 Food for Thought Presentation Series 

Call for Presenters 
As a joint venture, the Library and the Learning and Teaching Centre are currently planning the 2025 
Food for Thought event calendar and would like to hear from you. 

The Food for Thought (F4T) presentation series is designed to encourage and promote the exchange of 
ideas among our faculty, instructors, researchers, staff and alumni to share insights into research, 
learning and teaching, and to showcase innovation and educational technology support across BCIT. 

The lecture series enhances the experience and scope of the education and applied learning in the BCIT 
community that strengthens support and services for learners to promote student success, well-being, 
and resilience. 

Presentation formats are flexible. We encourage presenters to consider an in-person session at the 
Summit Centre in the Library on the BCIT Burnaby campus. But we are also happy to accommodate 
flexible formats including fully online and hybrid Teams/in-person formats of all kinds. 

Presenters can choose one hour time slots from 11:30 – 12:30 or 12:30 – 1:30 pm, on a Wednesday or 
Thursday. We may be able to accommodate an alternate day of the week or time, just ask. Sessions of 
all formats will be recorded and streamed via Teams.  A light lunch will be served for in-person 
audiences. 

If you are interested in sharing and discussing your innovative new ideas, books, research, technology, 
learning and teaching methodologies etc. in a supportive peer-to-peer environment, please contact one 
of the event organizers to secure your spot: Deirdre Grace (Library) Deirdre_Grace@bcit.ca; Ian Linkletter 
(Library) Ian_Linkletter@bcit.ca;  Michele Bridge (LTC) mbridge4@bcit.ca 
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